Freedom of Information Act 2000
Your request for information has now been considered. The Council holds the information requested.

You asked:

As you have chosen not to respond to my earlier requests for information regarding my complaint against EMWC I now request in accordance with the Freedom of Information Act a detailed report of all if any actions taken by yourselves.

We have now reviewed your file including the documents that you sent to us.   

We understand that your initial complaint is that you had not received your 5 year warranty from East Midlands Water Company.  After contacting Harvey’s (the manufacturer) you discovered that the product supplied was not the one advertised on the website.  From the documentation it appears that you have been supplied a product of a higher specification and manufactured by Harvey’s.  Should you consider this to be a breach of contract then you are free to take your own civil action against EMWC.

As regards action under legislation enforced by Trading Standards, we confirm that we have undertaken no enforcement on this matter and that no enforcement is planned as this complaint in itself does not meet the threshold.  All complaints received are recorded and our position with regard to undertaking enforcement action is reviewed whenever a new complaint is received.


You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 

Information Governance and Risk
Leicester City Council

Legal Services
4th Floor City Hall

115 Charles Street

Leicester  
LE1 1FZ
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 

